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. 
Good afternoon, 
The above referenced application is almost the same as 6/2019/0882/OUTLINE.
The NCRA objection to that earlier application (which was subsequently refused)
was uploaded on 24 May.

Our objections to this current application are substantially the same as before. The
minor reduction in the number of dwellings proposed from 38 to 34 is irrelevant. All
of the reasons previously given remain the same. Please take all into account
when dealing with the current application .

Kind regards,  
CHAIR 
--

Northaw and Cuffley Residents Association       
 www.ncragb.uk 
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